
April 28'h,2006

Direct Limo

Dear Sam,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and
your staff at Direct Limo for the exceptional service you
have provided to the StonCor Group for the past six
years. It is a pleasure to work with you and know that
we can rely on your company to provide our customers
and staff with the utmost attention thev deserue.

The Direct Limo website makes booking with you fast
and easy. We would also like to congratulate you on
your new Stretch SUV and look forward to using it
again.

Sincerely,

.* Deborah Davis-MacDonald
StonCor Group


